PTFA News 
Next Tuesday (25th) during school, the PTFA Wonder Women gift shop will open and the children will be able to buy a gift for a special woman in their life. The gifts will be £2.50. Please make sure they bring £2.50 in a named envelope/wallet that day. Each child can purchase one gift. 
Tickets are now on sale for our PTFA fundraiser 16th May at The Royal Tiger Restaurant in Rettendon. For just £30pp you’ll get a 2 course set menu and disco. Please share with friends and family - the more the merrier (and the more money we raise for the children of St Luke’s). We’ll be extending this to the local community next week so make sure you grab your tickets now for just a £10pp deposit. We’ve set it up based on a table size of your choice - so can you book for as a small as a table of 2 or enjoy the evening with friends and family - with tables of 4/6/8 and 10 available! For more info and to buy tickets please see the attached and visit our sum up store.  https://st-lukes-park-primary-ptfa.sumupstore.com/
We’d love to hear your ideas, suggestions and feedback. Please take 5 minutes to complete this short survey. https://forms.gle/yDfa5Cmw2GNtweYa9
Plus if you complete it by Friday 21st March 2025, you’ll go into a prize draw for a chance to win a family ticket (2 adults and 2 children) for The Green Barn Farm - Easter at the farm event 29th/30th March. 
Dates for your diaries:
25 Mar Wonder Women Shop (in school event - children only)
4 Apr PTFA Easter Egg Hunt (in school event - children only)
4 Apr Bingo Runwell Social Club 20:00 (Adults)
16 May Royal Tiger Dinner & Dance 19:30 (Adults)
 
If you’ve any questions or suggestions for the PTFA team, get in touch at stlukesparkptfa@gmail.com.
We’re also on Facebook - St Luke’s Park PTFA and Instagram st_lukes_park_ptfa
Thanks, Laura, Nicola, Liz, Claudia, Ashlee, Kayleigh, Melanie and Maria. 


